
From:
To: Parking Office
Subject: Ref DD/591/06A Woodlands Road(near Woodlands Parade) Ditton
Date: 27 July 2022 08:37:22

To Whom it may concern

> We wish to raise an partial objection to the proposal to put “no waiting at any time” double yellow lines along
Woodlands Road.
> We have lived at Woodlands Road for 15 years and can see why this proposal is being considered,
especially with cars obstructing the junction at Woodlands Parade. However looking at the proposed drawing
we received it shows the yellow lines we be placed directly outside our property, we would like further
clarification as to where the yellow lines will end, is it just the junction around the corner or is it as suggested in
the drawing up to the speed bump. If this is the case we feel the proposed lines outside our property will be to
our detriment when we are not causing any of the suggested problems.
>
> For this reason we wish to oppose the yellow lines being place directly outside our property and for
consideration to be given. If this was to be enforced our son’s, family and friends will not be able to park
outside our property, we feel we are the only property that will be penalised by this proposal, also that our
property will be devalued because of this proposal if we try to sell.
>
> We would like to propose further consideration is made to improving the surrounding area directly behind
Woodlands parade so residents of the flats could park their car’s there, as in its current state the road is
inadequate for cars. Also for parking bays to be placed in the lay-by directly outside the shops. These two
suggestions we feel would improve the parking situation surrounding the parade of shops and would stop people
parking their cars on the junctions.

> We are disappointed that only 4 people responded to the first phase of the proposal. On talking to the owners
of the shops in woodlands parade they have not received any letters of the proposal. We feel how can an
objective decision be made if all residents and shop owners are not aware.

As stated above we feel this proposal is detrimental and feel consideration needs to be taken as to where the
yellow lines will be situated.

I wanted to complete this response digitally however I was unable to proceed as the drop down box did not
include woodlands road.
>
> Many regards
> 



From:
To: Parking Office
Subject: Parking Restrictions
Date: 22 July 2022 13:56:59

Ditton Aylesford
ME20 6HF

Dear Sirs,

We object to the parking restrictions on the basis it is not going to stop people parking to go into the shops for a
few minutes.  But as a resident in woodlands road it will effect us as we are, full time carers for our  4
grandchildren and their parents regularly drop off outside our house.

Please could this be taken into consideration.

Regards

Sent from my iPhone




